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TECKCIDE

HORSE HEALTH PRODUCTS(R)

A ready-to-use fly spray to aid
in controlling flies on horses.

GUARANTEE:

Permethrin............................0.5%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

COMMERCIAL

REGISTRATION No. 22618   PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT.

NET CONTENTS:  946 mL

HORSE HEALTH PRODUCTS

Manufactured for:
Horse Health Products, Inc.

A Division of Farnam Companies, Inc.
OMAHA, ne 68112

Resident Canadian Agent
Farnam (Canada) Marketing, Inc.

#700, 10104-103 Ave.
Edmonton, AB T5J 0H8

Lot No. located on container top or bottom.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Shake well before using.  To protect horses
from attacks of Stable Flies, Face Flies, House Flies, and Horn
Flies.  Holding container upright, apply 55 mL as fine mist
directly to horse, being careful to spray back, withers and
forelegs thoroughly.  Do not spray on face.  To protect from Face



Flies, spray onto a cloth and wipe on face avoiding eyes, nose
and mouth.  Repeat treatment daily, if necessary.  Not to be used
on newborn or nursing fouls.  Do not soak skin.  Do not cover
horses immediately after treating.  Do not apply to back of
animal prior to saddling.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Not for use on
humans.  Avoid spraying in eyes.  Avoid breathing spray mist. 
Avoid contact with skin.  Wash hands thoroughly after use. 
Vacate room after treatment and ventilate before reoccupying.  Do
not contaminate feed or water troughs.  Do not use on sick
animals or animals under drug or pesticide treatment.  Before use
on pregnant animals, consult a veterinarian.  Do not use on
nursing animals, or animals under 8 weeks of age.  Discontinue
use if adverse affects observed.  This product is toxic to fish. 
Do not apply directly to lakes, ponds, streams, tidal marshes or
estuaries.  Do not contaminate water by cleaning of equipment or
disposal of waste.

Store in a cool dry area.  Do not use or store near heat or open
flames.

DISPOSAL:  Do not reuse container.  Follow provincial
instructions for any required cleaning of container prior to its
disposal.  Make the empty container unsuitable for further use. 
Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.  For information on the disposal of unused,
unwanted product and cleanup of spills, contact the Provincial
Regulatory Agency or the Manufacturer.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, drink one or two glasses of water and
induce vomiting by touching the back of the throat with a finger. 
Repeat until vomit fluid is clear.  Call a physician immediately. 
Do not induce vomiting or give anything by mouth to an
unconscious person.  If inhaled, remove affected person to fresh
air.  Apply artificial respiration if indicated.  If on skin,
remove contaminated clothing and wash affected areas with soap
and water.  If in eyes, flush eyes with plenty of water.  Call a
physician if irritation persists.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offense
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and, subject thereto, the buyer 

assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product, and accepts the product on that



condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))
 


